
 

Despite Global Coronavirus Fears, 
Travaini Remains Strong 

 

  

 Through mounting fears of the coronavirus from supply chains to stock 

values, Pompetravaini and Travaini Pumps USA remain fully operational. Along 

with our parent company in Italy, Travaini Pumps USA has a strong plan in place 

to both protect its employees and remain operational and at the service of our 

many customers worldwide. 

 Though Pompetravini is 

located in Lombardy, Italy, a province 

with several cases of COVID-19 to date, 

the plant and its employees continue to 

be virus free. The company encourages 

its employees and their families to do 

what is best for their safety and the plant will remain open in the meantime. 

Neither Pompetravaini nor Travaini Pumps USA will be bowing down to fears of 

the spreading virus, though both locations will put the safety of their employees 

above all else.  

In the United States, we have debriefed our employees on our strategy to 

deal with the virus, should it become prominent in Yorktown, VA. We have no 

intention of closing our doors or delaying any of our existing orders. 



 

Orders will continue to be built and shipped as usual and we look forward 

to assisting our customers through these times of uncertainty.  

   

  


